
Songs for Summer!  Do you have a favorite hymn or P&W 

song?  One you haven’t heard for a while?  If so, please 

stop by the Welcome Center to pick up a form, fill it out, 

and place it in the box, also at the Welcome Center.  During 

the summer months we want to sing some of your favorite 

hymns and P&W songs. 

Throughout the month of June, Pastor Blaine will be 

preaching a series “Majoring in the Minors,” a series that 

is going to dive into some of the minor prophets of the  

Bible, with a fun baseball twist.  During the month of June, 

we encourage you wear your favorite baseball (pro or     

college) team apparel when you come to worship!  This fun 

baseball themed series would be a great time to invite 

someone new to come experience Bethany! 

Bethany softball games this week are on                   

Tuesday, May 30 at 8:30 pm and on Wednesday, 

May 31 at 7:30 pm.  Come out to cheer on and 

support your team!  If you would like to play, just 

show up and we’ll get you on the roster. 

Young at Hearts will meet at Taste of Thai in Harrisonburg 

on Tuesday, June 6 at 12 noon.  If you are 55 or older, but 

still young at heart, come out and join this fun group!  

There’s always good food & fellowship and lots of laughs.  

There’s no commitment.  Come when you can!  Contact 

Carolyn Swartz for more information. 

The office will be closed on Monday, May 29 in observance 

of Memorial Day! 

Pastor Blaine will be at Rumor Mill at Valley Pike on 

Wednesday, June 7 from 9:30 am - 12 pm.  Come 

by and say hello.  Enjoy a cup of coffee or tea and 

some good conversation.  If you haven’t come to 

a Coffee with the Pastor, do so on Wednesday! 

Pastor Blaine will be out of the office June 14-16 for annual 

conference.   

Women’s Bible Study, “Ruth” will begin on Wednesday, 

June 14 at 6:30 pm.  

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members: Don & Hazel Truslow, Abby Michael, Baby Layla, 

Amy & Donald Michael 

Extended Family: Mary Simmons - mother of Cheryl         

Richards, Charlie Mason - friend of Dale Roller 

Congratulations to Abby Michael and Josh Unger on 

the birth of their daughter, Layla Ann, who was          

born on May 29 weighing in at 3 lbs. 11 ozs.  Proud 

grandparents are Donald & Amy Michael. 

Happy Birthday to … 

26th - Jay Frizzelle 
28th - Tom Thacker 
June 3rd - Becky Hawkins

May 25, 2023 

Summer Celebration & Cookout 
Join us to celebrate the beginning of summer next Sunday, June 4. 

The church will provide grilled hamburgers and hotdogs, chips and drinks. 
We ask you to please bring a dish to share with all. 

There will be an ice cream bar for dessert. 
We have special activities for kids of ALL ages, including a bouncy house for younger ones, 

as well as yard games and a team trivia game! 
This is the perfect time to invite friends or neighbors to come to church with you! 


